January 2, 2025

The Board of County Commissionérs of Osage County met at 10:00 A.M., January 2, 2025, in the OSU Extension
Building at Osage County Fairgrounds. Members present were Anthony Hudson, Steve Talburt, and Charlie
Cartwright.

Guests present were Ty Loftis-KPMG Radio, Cindy Murphy- D#2 1st Deputy, Nona Roach-OCIA, Jerry Butterbaugh-
OCIA, Shawna Myers-District #2, Jerry Roberts-Emergency Management, Bart Perrier-Sheriff, Stacey Brace-County
Clérk 1°** Deputy, Christina Talburt-Osage County Clerk, Lavendar Carroll-Osage County Court Clerk.

Charlie Cartwright called the meeting to order.
Steve Talburt led the prayer.
Anthony Hudson led the flag salute.

Steve Talburt moved to Elect Charlie Cartwright as the BOCC Chairman for 2025, Anthony Hudson seconded the
motion. Hudson-yes; Talburt-yes; Cartwright-abstain, Motion carried.

Steve Talburt moved to Elect Anthony Hudson as the BOCC Vice-Chairman for 2025. Charlie Cartwright seconded
the motion. Hudson-abstain; Talburt-yes; Cartwright-yes. Motion carried.

The Board Acknowledged letter stating Billy Wakefield is Undersheriff for Sheriff's office.
The Board acknowledged letter stating Stacey Brace is 1% Deputy for County Clerk’s office.
The Board acknowledged letter stating Heidi Kastning is 1% Deputy for Court Clerk’s office.

The Board acknowledged letters from the following departments stating Requisitioning Officers and Receiving
Agents for remainder of the Fiscal Year 24/25: County Clerk Requisitioning Officers are Christina Talburt and Stacey
Brace and Receiving Agents are Stacy Kirk and Rebekah Reeves. Mrs. Talburt told the Board that Stacy Kirk and
Rebekah Reeves are now employed in the Treasurer’s Office and a new letter will be provided at the next meeting’
to update the Receiving Agents. Court Clerk Requisitioning Officers are Lavendar Carrol and Heidi Kastning and
Receiving Agents are Kay Wilson and Nancy Dawson. Sheriff's Office Requisitioning Officers are Bart Perrier, Billy
Wakefield and Achsah Elliott and Receiving Agents are Tiffany Bradley and Ashieigh Rutherford.

Under Citizen’s Input Jerry Butterbaugh welcomed the newly Elected Officials and looks forward to a productive
and peaceful year. Sheriff Bart Perrier appreciates this opportunity to be an elected as Osage County Sheriff.
Perrier announced we will do great things and is willing to help anyone at anytime. Cartwright announced that this
last year served as Chairman has been challenging but there is a new horizon and change in the future and
welcomes the new Officers.

Anfhony Hudson moved to adjourn. Steve Talburt seconded the motion. Hudson-yes; Talburt-yes; Cartwright-yes.
Motion carried.

Read and approved this 6th day of January, 2025.

Board of County Commissioners
Osage County, Oklahoma

arlie Cartwright, Chairman
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